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Don’t worry - we’re not moving the whole parish!

Your Malawi Team has decided to join forces with the Anglican diocese of Birmingham, to transport much needed goods to our Parishes in Malawi.

This diocese already sends container loads of goods to Central Malawi where our twinning projects are situated, so we have booked some space – about the capacity of a transit van - on their next delivery in mid July.

This new venture will enable us to send many and varied items, which our priests will share between their people.   Most of our everyday items are way beyond the reach of the people we help, so the list is endless. 
For this reason we have written to our priests to ask them for their ‘wish list’ of items most needed.  When we receive these we will be able to give you a better idea of how you could help.

Computers are certain to be on every list, because our priests and students need them and find their cost in Malawi to be prohibitive.   So if you have a computer that is no longer required and is in good working order, please give it for us rather than try to sell it off.   
Computer disks will be cleaned and systems can be upgraded where necessary.

We have to purchase the container space, so we need to make this new venture, a real success.   

This is what we urgently need:
· Helpers to collect and transport items to our central ‘packing point’
· Helpers to pack the goods into 30/40 ‘orange box’ cartons
· Helpers to label the boxes for the parishes
· Garage space to store the boxes for a month or two in (April/May/June)  Preferably in the Tonbridge area.
More information will follow as this event progresses, but in the meantime if you can help in any way please contact Brian Wilkins on Ton. 366846
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